
St. Jerome Catholic Church San Antonio, Texas 

From the desk of our Pastor—Fr. Rodolfo 

Dear brothers and sisters in Christ,  
 

Speaking from the lectern used by Abraham 

Lincoln to impart the Gettysburg Address, 

Pope Francis offered his vision of religious 

freedom on the steps of Independence Hall 

last Saturday.  What an appropriate setting 

for extolling the values embodied by the 

Declaration of Independence! The Holy 

Father reminded us that Independence Hall 

was the location where the principles and freedoms that 

define our country were first proclaimed ï founding principles 

that are based on respect for human dignity.  ñReligious 

freedom certainly means the right to worship God, 

individually and in community, as our conscience dictate,ò 

However, he also added that ñreligious liberty, by its nature, 

transcends places of worship and the private sphere of 

individuals and families.ò  He called it a fundamental right 

that shapes how we interact with each other and those from 

different schools of thought, and he warned that it should 

never be a ñpretext for hatred and brutality.ò  He urged 

followers of various religions to join together calling for 

peace, tolerance and respect for the dignity and rights of 

others.  He reminded us that we must preserve, protect, 

defend and cherish our freedoms:  ñFreedom of conscience, 

religious freedom and the freedom of each person, each 

family, each people, which is what gives rise to rights.ò He 

especially urged us to defend our religious freedom for ñit has 

been given to you by God himself.ò  By virtue of our baptism, 

we have all received a mission to respond - to the best of our 

abilities and talents - to the Lordôs call to build up the Church 

and each other.  May we persevere in this mission that has 

been entrusted to us, and may the Holy Fatherôs message of 

love and mercy dwell in our hearts and manifest itself in our 

actions long after his departure.  Blessings to you and your 

family. 

 

                 Your servant in the priesthood of Jesus Christ, 
                   Fr. Rodolfo Caballero 

From the desk of our Associate Pastor—Fr. Gustavo 
Greetings to all, 

 

In response to the Lordôs invitation 

at the Last Supper, ñDo this in 

memory of meò we gather every 

Lordôs day:  To recall and be 

nourished by the Lordôs Word and 

the Lordôs Supper.    To proclaim to 

the world the ñgood newsò that 

Christ has died, Christ is risen, Christ 

will come again.  At Mass, we begin with the Liturgy of the 

Word. It may be viewed as being made up of three rites:   

Gathering Rite,  Penitential Rite, and  Reading Rite.  The Mass 

begins with the Gathering Rite. Everyone stands and sings as 

the celebrant and the other ministers enter the assembly in 

procession. The focal point of the procession is the BOOK OF 

GODôS WORD, from which we will read during the Liturgy 

of the Word. That is why the Book of Godôs Word or Book of 

the Gospels is carried in by a Deacon, or, in the absence of a 

Deacon, by a Lector.  It is held high for all to see. Ancient 

Jews kept the sacred scroll of Godôs Word near the throne. 

Jewish generals carried it into battle. Modern Jews carry it in 

procession around the synagogue before reading it from it. It is 

in the spirit of this ancient tradition that the Book of Godôs 

Word or Book of the Gospels is held high and reverenced in 

the procession.  After the procession reaches the sanctuary, the 

book is reverently placed on the ñlectemò.  The celebrant 

kisses the altar, a symbol of Jesus Christ, and goes to the 

presiderôs chair. There he greets the ñgatheringò and leads 

them in the Penitential Rite.  The Penitential Rite carries out 

Jesusô command in the Sermon of the Mount. Jesus said that if 

we gather to worship and have not forgiven a brother or a 

sister, we should forgive that person first. ñTherefore, if you 

bring your gift to the altar, and there recall that your brother 

has anything against you, leave your gift there at the altar, go 

first and be reconciled with your brother, and then come and 

offer your gift.ò Mathew 5: 23-24. (New American Bible). The 

purpose of the Penitential Rite is to exchange forgiveness with 

one another and to ask Godôs forgiveness for our sins. Next, 

the celebrant leads us in a hymn of thanks and adoration 

(praise), we sing the Gloria, an ancient hymn. After that, the 

celebrant ends with a prayer of supplication asking Godôs help 

in some area of our lives; we respond, ñAmenò which is a 

Hebrew word meaning ñSo be itò Our ñAmenò prepares us for 

the final and most important rite of the Liturgy of the Word: 

The Reading Rite.ò  TO BE CONTINUED 

 

     Blessings,   

                                                                 Fr. Gustavo Montanez   

Please save the date, Saturday, November 7, 

2015, to attend the Assembly of the Archdiocese 

of San Antonio where all the churches of the 

Archdiocese will gather at St. Maryôs 

University.  This event will bring together the 

Archdioceseôs clergy, religious and parish laity. 

Assembly 2015 will include keynote speakers Dr. Scott Hahn 

and Archbishop Joseph William Tobin CSsR, more than 50 

workshops in English and Spanish and the only Vigil Mass on 

Saturday at 5:00pm.  To find out more, go to the Assembly 

website www.assembly.archsa.org.  Cost is $20 per person.   

Contact Diane at the parish office to register or for more 

information.  All organizations are asked to send at least 5 

members of your group.  

Please note: There will be no Saturday evening 5:00pm 

Mass on November 7th at St. Jerome.  Fr. Rodolfo would 

like as many from our parish to attend this Assembly held 

at St. Mary’s University. 

http://www.archsa.org/assembly
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St. Jerome ACTS  

"Direct my 

steps 

according to 

your Word..."  

All ladies of our 

parish are 

invited to a 

weekend of 

reflection, 

praise, and 

renewal at the 

next Women's  

ACTS retreat, November 19-22, 2015.  Registration forms are 

available in the Gathering Area of our church or from any 

team member.  Registration will begin Sunday, Sept. 27 at the 

11:00am Mass, or you may contact Christina Mora 274-4070 

for more information.  Pictured above is the Womenôs ACTS 

Commissioning Mass last Sunday.  The Neon 

Sizzle 5K will be held at the Wheatley Heights 

Sports Complex at 4098 East Houston, San 

Antonio, TX 78220 on October 10th.  Proceeds 

will benefit all the ACTS Ministries.      

St. Jerome Menõs Club   

The Men’s Club is extending an open invitation to all men 

of the parish who are interested in joining the organization.  

You may contact Allen Pruski at 210-269-0263 for more 

information. 

The new CCD year has begun.  If you have any questions or 

concerns regarding our CCD program, you may contact Sandra 

Dorsey at 210260-3489 or email dre@stjeromesatx.org. 

St. Jerome Marriage Ministry    

Did you get to watch Pope Francis during his visit to our 

country? Or were you one of the blessed that was in 

attendance? Whether you were there or just watching it on TV 

one couldn't help but feel so excited about his historic visit.  

He spoke on many topics and in his visit to the joint session 

of the US Congress he mentioned this on families where he 

said: "I will end my visit to your country in Philadelphia, 

where I will take part in the World Meeting of Families. It is 

my wish that throughout my visit the family should be a 

recurrent theme. How essential the family has been to the 

building of this country! And how worthy it remains of our 

support and encouragement! Yet I cannot hide my concern for 

the family, which is threatened, perhaps as never before, from 

within and without. Fundamental relationships are being 

called into question, as is the very basis of marriage and the 

family. I can only reiterate the importance and, above all, the 

richness and the beauty of family life."  May God bless our 

beloved Pope Francis! He always ended with a request for us 

to pray for him! Let us do that daily. 

For more information about the Marriage Ministry you may 

contact Gina Cartwright at 210-260-5047. 

St. Jerome CYO  
Currently the CYO is inviting all parishioners who are 

interested in serving on the CYO board, coach or would like 

to help in any way.   Crystal Walter can be reached at 210-387

-5345 or St.Jeromecyo@yahoo.com.  

St. Jerome Altar Society  

The Altar Society and our parish community would like to 

thank Shirley Grahmann for cleaning the purifiers and 

corporals during the month of September. The next Altar 

Society monthly rosary will be on Tuesday, October 13th at 

6:30pm.  Cleaning of the Sanctuary will take place at 5:45pm 

prior to the Rosary.  All are invited to help clean and 

afterwards recite the Rosary. For information about the Altar 

Society, please see the Gathering Area of our church or you 

may contact Darlene LaVelle at  210-274-2555.   

The St. Vincent de Paul Organization would like to thank the recent 

ñangelsò who donated goods to the food pantry.  Your donations 

help the needy of our parish. Pantry hours are Wednesdays from 

10am till Noon.  God bless you for your act of kindness. 

St. Jerome/St. Vincent de Paul Society  

You are invited to help serve a hot meal to  

San Antonio's homeless at Haven for Hope at the  

St. Vincent de Paul kitchen  

(St. Vinnie's at the Prospectôs Courtyard)  

TMIY is looking for volunteers or possibly a ministry to 

volunteer for the upcoming feeding the homeless on October 

the 19th. It is from 4:30pm to 6:00pm at Haven for Hope. 

You would need to arrive at 4:15. We will be preparing plates 

of food and giving them out. Volunteers must be at least 18 

years of age. A hat or hair net is required for serving food and 

no open toe-shoes are allowed.  It is very well organized and 

a great way to share the love of our parish with others. Please 

feel free to pass this invitation along to others. For more  

information or if you have any questions may contact John 

Dix at  johndix1982@gmail.com or call (830)730-8201.  

St. Jerome TMIY  

The Cub/Boy Scouts are having a Popcorn & 

Beef Jerky fundraiser which runs through the 

month of October 2015.  If you have any 

questions or would like to place an order, please 

contact Marilyn Leist at 210-300-6341.  

St. Jerome Cub/Boy Scouts  

St. Jerome CCD  

mailto:St.Jeromecyo@yahoo.com
mailto:johndix1982@gmail.com
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The Prayer Garden Pavers will be increasing in price after 

November 30th.  To purchase a paver for the Prayer Garden 

before the price increases, please fill out the form located in 

the Gathering Area of the Church or contact Frank 

Bennett.  Price per paver is $90 but will increase to $150 

starting in December. 

There is a  mandatory training session for 

Ushers & Greeters scheduled for October 

22nd at 6:30pm.  The meeting will be held 

in the Flanagan Administration Building. 

For more information please contact the 

Parish Office at 210-648-2694.    

 

Fr. Gustavo has scheduled a mandatory training session 

for Lectors and Commentators on Thursday, October 

15th at 6:30pm, in the Flanagan Administration Hall. 

Parish Council Elections 

We are seeking candidates for the upcoming vacancies on 

the St. Jerome Pastoral Council.  Please prayerfully 

consider serving on this very important Council.  You will be 

representing the parish. What an honor and privilege it is to 

serve on the Parish Council. Nomination Forms are in the 

Gathering Area of our church.  Deadline info is on the form.    

The Sanctuary Lamp is sponsored by Raymond & Lucille 

Schneider in Honor of their 55th Wedding Anniversary (09/27-

10/10). 

 

The Blessed Mother, St. Joseph, St. Jerome & Our Lady of 

Guadalupe Statues are sponsored by Theresa Kotara for a 

Special Intention (10/03-10/10). 
     

     Sunday September 13, 2015  —  Attendance  964 

                    Sunday Collection                 $ 7,596.50 

                    Building Fund                       $ 1,912.00 

                
                         Church Loan as of  October 3rd 

                                            $124,843.55 

    

Please join us Wednesday, October 7th, at 5:30pm to re-

cite the Rosary for the Unborn in the Chapel.  Harold 

Rakowitz will be leading the rosary this month.  If you have 

any questions prior to that day, please contact Gina Cartwright 

at 210-260-5047. 

The world came to know Therese through her 

autobiography, "Story of a Soul". She 

described her life as a "little way of spiritual 

childhood." She lived each day with an 

unshakable confidence in God's love. "What 

matters in life," she wrote, "is not great deeds, 

but great love." Therese lived and taught a 

spirituality of attending to everyone and 

everything well and with love. She believed that just as a child 

becomes enamored with what is before her, we should also 

have a childlike focus and totally attentive love. Therese's 

spirituality is of doing the ordinary, with extraordinary love.  

She loved flowers and saw herself as the "little flower of 

Jesus," who gave glory to God by just being her little self 

among all the other flowers in God's garden. Because of this 

beautiful analogy, the title "little flower" remained with St. 

Therese.   Her inspiration and powerful presence from heaven 

has touched many people. She was canonized by Pope Pius XI 

on May 17, 1925. Her Feast Day is October 1st. For more 

information visite http://www.littleflower.org/therese/ (Article  

taken from this website) 

This is a short story and history of Saint Francis of Assisi. 

Francis Bernardone was born the son of Pietro di Bernardone, 

a rich cloth merchant in Assisi, Italy. He led a wealthy and 

privileged life, wearing clothes made of 

the best materials and was well educated. 

With a future guaranteed in his father's 

business some of his youth was ill spent. 

His experiences as a soldier, during which 

time he was a prisoner of war, led him to a 

more somber and religious life. He 

undertook a pilgrimage to Rome and 

returned to Assisi following spiritual 

visions and mystical experiences. He decided to devote his life 

to the Christian faith and renounced all of his wealth preferring 

to lead a life of poverty. His evangelical preaching inspired 

others to follow him and in 1209 Francis, and his first 

followers went to Rome to ask permission from Pope Innocent 

III to start a new religious order. The pope agreed and Francis 

became the founder of the Franciscan Order of Preaching 

Friars. He was said to have preached to birds and animals 

which explains his association with nature and all of God's 

creatures. Francis of Assisi is also famous for the Canticle of 

Brother Sun and Sister Moon. Saint Francis of Assisi died in 

1226 of natural causes.  The Feast Day of Saint Francis of 

Assisi is October 4th.(Article taken from http://www.catholic-

saints.info/patron-saints/saint-francis-of-assisi.htm) 

The Catholic Church celebrates two great Saint Feast Days 

in early October.  St. Therese of the Child Jesus and St. 

Francis of Assisi both of whom have been declared Doctors 

of the Church.  Below is a short write up on both Saints. 

Congratulations to the following couples 

celebrating  Anniversaries: Lucille & 

Raymond Schneider on their 55th Wedding 

Anniversary, Margaret & Don Lyssy 

celebrating 58th Wedding Anniversary and 

Janice & Joe Jasik who are celebrating their 25th Wedding 

Anniversary.  What an inspiration to all couples.  May God 

continue to bless all of these special couples and their 

families.   Congratulations!!! 
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Life Teen would like thank everyone who made  a 

donation to the Life Teen Bake Sale last weekend!    We 

are one step closer to attending the 2016 Steubenville 

Conference!  For information regarding this conference,  

please contact us at lifeteen@stjeromesatx.org!  

 

 
ǘƻ  

Life Teen would 
like to extend a 
special thank you 
to Laura & Burnell 
Gates for the 
generous annual 
donat ion  and  
continual support 
of al l youth 
ministries at St. 
Jerome!   

All high school students are encouraged 

to attend our weekly Sunday Sessions at 

9:30 am in the Flanagan Hall! 

Confirmation Orientation is this Sunday 

at 2pm in Flanagan Hall!   Please note 

all confirmation students are required to 

attend. 

 

The Men's ACTS retreat ended Sunday, September 27th with a return home Mass celebrated by our Pastor, Fr. Rodolfo 

Caballero.  There were 33 retreatants and 34 team members led by Director, Steve Cartwright.  The picture above was taken on 

the grounds of the Oblate Renewal Center.  We thank God for the blessing of these men.  God is good; all the time! 

mailto:lifeteen@stjeromesatx.org
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St. Jerome Cemetery clean-up day is Saturday, October 24th 

from 8am ï 10pm.  During the clean-up Thomas & Bridget 

Pavlich and their crew from Catholic Life 200 along with the 

St Jeromeôs Girl Scouts will pick up faded, ragged, outdated 

flowers, glass containers, broken items, trash and out of season 

decorations. All parishioners, friends and family are welcome 

to join in the clean-up.  If you have any questions concerning 

the Cemetery please contact Marilyn Rivas at 210-846-5038.   

St. Jerome Cemetery  

The 2nd Collection this weekend is for the Building Fund.   

The next 2nd Collection will be on October 18th,  

for World Mission Sunday. 

October is the Month of the Rosary 

The month of October each year is dedicated to the Most Holy 

Rosary. This is primarily due to the fact that the liturgical 

feast of Our Lady of the Rosary is celebrated annually on 

October 7th. It was instituted to honor the Blessed Virgin 

Mary in gratitude for the protection that she gives the Church 

in answer to the praying of the Rosary by the faithful.  The 

feast was introduced by Pope St. Pius V in the year 1571 to 

commemorate the miraculous victory of the Christian forces 

in the Battle of Lepanto on October 7, 1571. The pope 

attributed more to the "arms" of the Rosary than the power of 

cannons and the valor of the soldiers who fought there.  

Legend tells us that the Rosary as a form of prayer was given 

to St. Dominic by Mary, the Mother of Our Lord, who 

entrusted it to him as an aid in the conflicts with the 

Albigensians. The Dominican pope, St. Pius V, did much to 

further the spread of the Rosary and it thereafter became one 

of the most popular devotions in Christendom. It was the 

same Pope St. Pius V, who in 1569 officially approved the 

Rosary in its present form with the Papal Bull, 

CONSUEVERUNT ROMANI PONTIFECES. It had been 

completed by the addition of the second half of the "Hail 

Mary" and the "Glory be to the Father" at the conclusion of 

each mystery.  Current scholarship traces the development of 

the Rosary to the High Middle Ages where it came into being 

in various medieval monasteries as a substitute for the Divine 

Office for the lay monks and devout lay persons who did not 

know how to read. Instead of the 150 psalms, they would pray 

150 "Our Fathers" counting them on a ring of beads known as 

the crown or "corona". With the growth of popularity of 

Marian devotion in the twelfth century, the "Psalter of the 

Blessed Virgin Mary" developed now substituting 150 "Hail 

Marys" in place of the "Our Fathers."  The 150 "Hail Marys" 

were subsequently subdivided into 15 decades by the young 

Dominican friar, Henry Kalkar (1328-1408), with each decade 

referring to an event in the life of Jesus and Mary. The 

Dominican, Ananus de Rupe (1428-1478) further divided the 

episodes in the history of salvation into the joyful, sorrowful 

and glorious mysteries. He also attributed the origin of the 

Rosary, then known as the "Psalter of the Blessed Virgin" to 

St. Dominic and thus spurred the Dominican Order to make 

the Apostolate of the Rosary their special concern. The 

Dominicans have, since then, promulgated the Rosary with 

notable results.  The practice of dedicating the entire month of 

October to the Holy Rosary developed toward the end of the 

last century with Pope Leo XIII   The Rosary is primarily a 

scriptural prayer. This can be summarized by the traditional 

phrase used by Pope Pius XII that the Rosary is " a 

compendium of the entire Gospel". The Rosary draws its 

mysteries from the New Testament and is centered on the 

great events of the Incarnation and Redemption.  Praying the 

Rosary draws the faithful closer to our Lord while honoring 

His mother Mary. Information for this article was taken from: 
http://www.catholic.net/index.php 

We are currently recruiting new members for the 

cornbread baking team.  At least 6 to 8 volunteers are 

needed to bake this yearôs cornbread on Thursday, October 

29th at 8:00am.  We need dedicated volunteers who will 

continue to commit yearly for this task. Recipe, training and 

instructions will be provided.  If you are interested please 

contact Cynthia Lyssy at 210-648-0517 or email: 

cmlyssy@prodigy.net.  After 20+ years the current team is 

retiring.  We thank Cynthia Lyssy and her crew for the 

dedication and selfless hours of service given to our parish to 

make the past festivals successful.  May God continue to 

bless you and your loved ones. 

Our Turkey Festival is fast approaching! Mark Your 

Calendars for November 1st.  We are requesting volunteers to 

sign up and help make this festival successful.  There are so 

many ways to help.  Please prayerfully consider volunteering.  

You may contact Doug Pruski, stop by the sign up tables in 

the Gathering Area or just show up the day of the festival.  

All help is welcome and needed.  You  may pick up/turn in 

tickets after the weekend Masses or contact Sherrill Urban at 

210-414-6114.  Thank you for all your support! 

Meal Donations are being accepted for the  

Turkey Dinner Festival 

 

We Thank the following parishioners who have made a 
donation to the November 1st Turkey Dinner Festival 

 

        Jeanette Morrisett   $100 

        Charlene Mainz   $  85 

        Diane Davis   $  50 

We thank Joe & Janice Jasik for their generous donation of 

$250 in Honor of their 25th Wedding Anniversary to the 

Building Fund .   

The Knights of Columbus is sponsoring One LifeðOne 

RoseðOur Lady of Guadalupe Silver Rose which is traveling 

through San Antonio and will be at our church on October 22 

to honor Our Lady and her call to respect life.  More 

information will follow in next weekôs bulletin. 
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SACRAMENT OF MATRIMONY 

Engaged couples should make arrangements 

with Pastor at least six months in advance. 

Sponsor couple or engaged encounter week-

end required before a wedding can be sched-

uled. 

 

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM 

Baptismal Instruction for parents and spon-

sors is held the third Thursday of each month 

from 7:00pm-8:00pm. Participants MUST 

register prior to the class by contacting the 

Parish Office. A birth certificate must be 

brought to the class. Sponsors must be prac-

ticing Catholics. 

 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION 

Saturday 4:00 p.m.-4:50 p.m. or by appoint-

ment. 

 

VISITATION OF THE SICK 

Please notify the church office of a parish-

ioner who is homebound or ill at home or in 

the hospital. 

Mass Intentions 

Monday, October 5,   8:00am 

Wedding Anniversary Blessings on 
Don  & Margaret Lyssy on their 58th 

Wedding Anniversary 

For the Healing of Shirley Bordovsky 

 

Tuesday,  October 6,  8:00am  

ÀAlouis & Ernestine Lejeski 

ÀMembers of the Moczygemba & Olenich 

Family 

 

Wednesday, October 7,  8:00am 

ÀMary Geyer, ÀMr. D. Johns 

For Fr. Martin 

 

Thursday,  October 8, 8:00am  

ÀFr. John Flanagan,  

ÀHarry Geyer Sr.       

                   

Friday,  October 9,  8:00am  

ÀHenry & Louise Bronder,  

  

Saturday,  October 10, 5:00pm  

ÀLuis Garza, ÀMarjorie Hosek,                    

ÀAlex Mikolajczyk,  ÀRegina Keller 
ÀAlene Pruski, ÀJoe Stobbs, ÀGracie Seifert 

ÀDeceased Members of the Rainosek & 

Cernoch Families, ÀHarry & Mary Geyer 

 

Sunday,  October 11, 8:30am  

ÀWilbert Schick, ÀLarry Yanta, 

ÀClaude Ciomperlik,  

ÀHenry & Louise Bronder,   
ÀDeceased Members of the Schneider, Wenzel, 

Christa & Klepac Families,   

For the Healing Dorothy Kvapil 

For the Healing of Maggie Ibrom 

 

 Sunday,  October 11, 11:00am  

ÀRafael Jimenez, ÀLisa Ahlert, ÀAnthony Real, 
For a Special Intention of a Parishioner 

For the Healing of Agnes & Lambert Gawlik  

 

Sunday, October 4, 1:00pm 

Living  & Deceased Members of the Rojos & 

Lopez Families 

Please Pray for the 

 following: 
Jessica Ahr, Johnny Ahr, Glenn 

Andrews, Terri Appelt, Carol 

Barnett, Cooper Barnett, Ronnie 

Barnett, Marcy Berden, Terry 

Botkin, Courtney Burton,  Charlie 

Chavez, Clarkson Family, Nancy 

Corando,  Ronnie Cosper, Sandra 

Dorsey,  Judy Evans, Enrique 

Flores, Elaine Forrest, Shirley 

Friesenhahn,    Stacy Hamilton 

Garcia, Jesse Garcia, James 
Gawlik,  Amanda Gawlik, Agnes 

Gawlik, Lambert Gawlik, Ramon 

Gaytan, Irene Gerlich, Mellisa 

Gonzales, Lucy Golla, Gina 

Guerra, Lillian Harmon, Bill 

Hosek, Jr., Susan Hosek, Maggie 

Ibrom, Kenneth Jarzombek, Ray 

Johnson,  Gilbert Kiolbassa, 

Margie Kiolbassa,  Tillie Kosub, 

Connie Kuykendall, Dorothy 

Kvapil, Charles & June Lammons, 

David Lammons, Jennifer 

Laskowski,  Rosalie Leal, Susan 

Lyssy, Maddie McClain, Michael 

Lyssy,  Doris Mergele,  Margorite 

McMann, Theo Mihalski, Lenior 

Moy,  Patricia Moy, Arnold Lyro, 

Karen Jo Marshal, Jacob Martin, 

Ronald Miller, Yolanda Moreno, 

Cindy Murray, Alice Pollok, Annie 

Pruski, Olga Quiroz, Gwen Raabe, 

Deanna Real, Rita Real, Joseph 

Reese, Randall Reese, Catherine 

Richter, Terri Royce,  Philip 

Scheel, Sandra K. Schutlz, 

Christine Scott,  Jacob Scott,  

Priscilla Schier, Raymond Skloss, 

Gene Snoga, Anton Strzelczyk,  

Helen Syamken, Rose Tabbert, 

Kathy Tausch, Tara Thurman & 

Baby Madison, John Thornton, 

Sylvia Trujillo, C. Barry Turk, 

Colby Turk, Thomas Turk, Louis 

Vontur, Elenor Vrzsalik, Latham 

Walleck, Daniel Warzecka,  

Barbara Wiatrek, Kyle Wiatrek, 

Nicole Winston,      James H. 

Winston, Barbara Witherspoon, 

Caroyln Wollney,  Mary Zrenner 

 

Please Pray for our  

Military:  Caleb Brooks, Derek 

Christa, Ryan Deuvall, Wayne 

Hosek, Michael Weston, Eric 

McDonald, Eric Williamson, 

Omero Lopez, Ryan Clemons,  

Kevin Kotrola, Matt Kuwamoto, 

Sicily Rios,  Elizabeth Ferris,   

Suzanne Lonsberry,             

Victoria Kuelbs 

 

PARISH STAFF 

Fr. Rodolfo Caballero, PastorðRodolfo.Caballero@stjeromesatx.org 

Fr. Gustavo Montanez, montanezgus@aol.com Associate Pastor 

Charles Lammons, Deacon (Retired) 

Patricia.Flores@stjeromesatx.orgðParish S       

Sandra Dorsey, DRE@stjeromesatx.orgðDRE Contact 260-3489 

Tom Hatzenbuehler, Tom.Hatzenbuehler@stjeromesatx.orgð   
     General Manager 

  PARISH OFFICE:  210-648-2694 

PASTORAL COUNCIL  

 

Steve Cartwright, President, Larry Keller, Vice President 

Kellie WiatrekastoralCouncil@stjeromesatx.org 

MembersðCynthia Farmer, Joe Jaksik, Lloyd Welty, Bill 

Thoms,Frances Zunker, Catherine Richter                         

FINANCE COUNCIL—FinanceCouncil@stjeromesatx.org          

Meets 2nd Tuesday of the month at 4:00pm                               

Jerry Pruski, President, Members-George Kiolbassa, Burnell Gates, 

Pelagius Moczygemba, Wayne Pape, Mary Pawelek, Mark 

Blandford, Anthony Mihalski, Jackie Sczepanik                   

                        PARISH LIFE                           
Eucharistic Ministers—                                                                   

Terri Hartman 385-4115,  EucharisticMinisters@stjeromesatx.org    

Lector Ministry—                                                                        

Melissa Galbraith 606-0293, Lectors@stjeromesatx.org                   

Altar Servers—                                                                                

Roxanne Zigmond 415-7821, AltarServers@stjeromesatx.org

Darlene LaVelle, 274-2555, AltarSociety@stjeromesatx.org            

Senior Gathering 2nd Thurs. 11:00 a.m.                                       

Joyce Royce 649-1210, SeniorGathering@stjeromesatx.org          

A.C.T.S.—Daryl Wagoner 316-2160, MensACTS@stjeromesatx.org                

                                                

Allen Pruski 269-0263,MensClub@stjeromesatx.org                         

C.Y.O.—-3rd Tuesday 6:30 p.m.                                                    

Crystal Walter  CYO@stjeromesatx.org                                                 

That Man Is You—-                                                                        

John Dix 710-1294, TMIY@stjeromesatx.org                                           

Boy Scouts—Tuesday 7:00 p.m.                                                      

Jason Eittriem 627-3844, BoyScouts@stjeromesatx.org                         

Cub Scouts—-

CubScouts@stjeromesatx.org                            

Debbie Balderas 232-6107, GirlScouts@stjeromesatx.org 

Music Ministry—                                                                       

Jeanette Morrisett 649-2301, MusicMinistry@stjeromesatx.org       

Youth Ministry—                                                                          

Daniel Rocha 286-1944, YouthMinistry@stjeromesatx.org                

Little Rock Scripture—-                                                                 

Louis Rios  648-1900, LRS@stjeromesatx.org                              

R.C.I.A.—-Every Monday 7:00 p.m.                                                 

Kim Pruski 275-0421, RCIA@stjeromesatx.org                                    

Hall Rentals—-                                                                                        

Diane Swientek 219-6646, HallRentals@stjeromesatx.org                       

St. Jerome Cemetery—                                                                   

Marilyn Rivas 846-5038, SJCemetery@stjeromesatx.org                   

Ushers—-                                                                                          

Gwen Raabe 848-8369, Ushers@stjeromesatx.org                                      

Companions for the Journey—3rd Tuesday 10:00 a.m.                       

Alice Rutkowski 296-1380, Companions@stjeromesatx.org                  

Baptismal  Class—- Baptismal@stjeromesatx.org                                                                    

Conrad Urteaga 838-4186                                                                   

Life Teen—                                                                                    

Jessica Lubianski  485-9872,  LifeTeen@stjeromesatx.org              

Marriage Ministry—-                                                                               

Chip & April Moxley 834-0052, MCM@stjeromesatx.org 

mailto:Lectors@stjeromesatx.org

